
Line Dancing 
 

Come out and join us for Line 
Dancing! 
 

• Wednesday Afternoons, 

• January 8th-March 26th, 2025 
 

• 1-2 pm at Heron Cay  
       Clubhouse 
 

• No experience necessary 
 

• Free 
 

Glenda Levesque a member of the Heron Cay Community is back leading Line 
Dance classes again this winter.  She uses a microphone so that it is easy to hear 
her.    The dances are all beginner line dances.  Our goal is to get some exercise 
and have some fun. 
 
 
Tip:  
 

• Wear shoes that will slide smoothly (not grip) the tile floor, or purchase a sock 
liners to slip over your shoes. 

 
 
Request: 
Come about 10 minutes early to help with the room set up and stay afterwards to 
help put the room back in order for other activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


